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Thursday 15th July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Rowans Bowling and Finsbury Park 

As an end of year celebration, the children are going bowling and to the park 

for a picnic on Wednesday 21st July.  

We will be walking to Rowans through Finsbury Park on Wednesday. The 

children will be leaving school at approximately 10am to start bowling for 

11am and will return by approximately 3pm as we are going to walk back 

through the park where the children will play and have lunch.  

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, the school will provide a packed 

lunch. However, if you pay for school meals please provide your child with a 

packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or food with nuts). 

Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them on the day.  

Depending upon the weather, your child will need sunscreen and appropriate 

clothing for the park.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Nancy Atkins 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


